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CONSTRUCTION BULLETIN NO. 20-01 

(FHWA Approved: 1/31/2020) 

 

TO:  DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS 

   

FROM:  Dan L. Hurtado P.E., Director, Office of Construction 

    

COPIES: Will Watts, Scott Arnold, Ananth Prasad, Chad Thompson 

 

SUBJECT:  PROJECT INFORMATION SIGNS 

 

In an effort to reduce distracted driving and improve jobsite safety, the Roadway Design Office 

recently released ROADWAY DESIGN BULLETIN 20-01: Project Information Signs. This 

Bulletin goes into effect for all projects with lettings on or after July 1, 2020 and removes the 

requirement for the installation of Project Information Signs on construction projects.  

In coordination with this Bulletin, contractors are directed to remove all Project Information 

Signs from all active construction projects. For any projects requiring the use of Project 

Information Signs in the Plans, with lettings prior to July 1, 2020, these signs shall not be 

installed. Since payment for Project Information Signs is included under lump sum Maintenance 

of Traffic, no contract or payment changes are necessary. The requirements of this bulletin are 

effective immediately. 

Should you have any questions, please contact Scott Arnold at 850-414-4273. 
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